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B&W TOPICAL REPORTS - PRELIMINARY RT COMMENTS FOR OCONEE REVIEW

Based on the' Oconee review plan, approved Augus t 8,1969, and subsequent
DRL level meetings on vendor topicals, Reactor Technology has accepted
responsibility for review of several B&W topical reports to the extent
necessary to complete the Oconee POL review. You have provided a preliminary
review on most of these topicals, however, to meet our present schedule
of completing our report to the ACRS in April, we need the results of
your preliminary review on the following outstanding topicals as sooni

as possible but not later than February 16, 1970.
BAW-10001- Incore Ins trumentation Tes t Program
BAW-100010, Part 1 - Stability Margin for Xenon Oscillations -
Modal Analysis
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C. G. Long,?
Reactor Projects Branch No. 3

; Division of Reactor Licensing

cc:
T. R. Wilson

V. Moore (BAW-10001)
M. Rosen (BAW-10001, 100101
C. G. Long
A. Schwencer
D. Ross *

B. Grimes.

$9122009gg

.

, g 4 ~ p r


